
University Baptist Foundation Board 

 

11/01/2011 Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Cheri Grizzard, Phil Grizzard, Christian Ricker, Jim Robinson, Julie Romanowski 

Treasurer Report 

Current Balance as of 11/01/2011: 

Checking: $25,689.32 

Savings: $10,669.85 

UBF has been in the red since August. In September, we spent about $2260 more than we 
took in. In October, we spent about $1625 more than we took in. 

CRC Council Report 

- Possible CRC staff holiday lunch 

- The CRC staff may start having staff meetings again. 

Director Report 

- Visited North Bridge Baptist Church in Normal 

- Created new business cards and brochures 

- Will send a year-end newsletter to mailing list, and will include hand-written notes to 
local churches 

- Attending FBC, Bloomington – the church is helping with Judson Fellowship group meals 

- Judson Fellowship has 2 new students 

- Group Christmas caroling during finals week 

- Meeting with mentor, Jim Wolfe 

Old Business 

- Employee covenant still pending – Jim is still working on employment covenant. 

New Business 

- Phil mentioned that Cherry Hills said they will start supporting Judson again. 

- Phil said we will be getting $11,500 in 2012 from the Shurtleff Fund. 

- Workers Comp: Jim mentioned that if Phil is injured while doing his job, he needs to 
make sure the doctor knows it's a workers comp injury. 

- Christian is resigning from the UBF Board at the end of 2011 to send more time with his 
wife and baby (due in February).  

- Ideas for new board members: Russell Zehr, Chrissy or Nathan Jennings, Gus Johnson, 
Jim Wolfe, someone from Pontiac, Sue Currie 

Next Meeting 12/06/2011 4:30 PM 


